
HONOR                         EXCELLENCE                          CURIOSITY                       CELEBRATION 

 

June 5, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Dear High School Parents, 

 

Due to budget cuts, there will be several changes to your child’s schedule for 2013-2014 school 

year.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you of these changes so you can plan accordingly for 

next year.  

 

The table below illustrates how the end of the day will look like for the 2013-2014 school year: 

 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Period 7 12:40 – 1:22 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 

Period 8 1:24 – 2:06 Class Class Class Class 

Period 9 2:08 – 3:00 Advisory  

(All 6
th

 to 11
th

 

Graders) 

Tutoring or 

Club  

Tutoring or 

Club  

Tutoring or 

Club  

 

  Friday 

Period 7 12:45 – 1:27 Class 

Period 8 1:30 – 2:15 Lunch 

 

Advisory Class will be mandatory for all students in grades 6 to 11.  Tutoring will be mandatory 

for struggling students.  Clubs are optional, but students are highly encouraged to participate.  

Friday’s schedule will remain unchanged. 

 

We expect that these changes will better support our students academically and socially.  All 6
th

 

to 11
th

 graders will be dismissed at 3:00PM on Mondays.  Only 12
th

 graders will be dismissed at 

2:06PM on Mondays since their daily Senior Institute Class will meet earlier in the day.  If 

students have tutoring or are in a club, they will be dismissed at 3:00PM on Tuesdays to 

Thursdays.  Students who have obligations after school must plan for the new school schedule. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ben Sherman 

 

Ben Sherman, Principal 
Mala Panday, Assistant Principal 
Paul Seo, Assistant Principal 
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